From:

To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Boreas
Date: 12 September 2019 11:52:23

Dear Sir/madam,

| am the Norfolk County Councillor for the Reepham Division and Broadland District Councillor
for Eynesford Ward.

| registered an interest and was engaged with the Inspectors on the two previous Windfarm
cable projects both of which pass through and actually cross in my constituency, as will the
Boreas cable.

Unfortunately due to cricumstances beyond my control a missed the deadline to register an
interest on your website for Boreas. This cable follows the same route, indeed the same trench
as Vettenfall's previous application which is now with the Secretary of State. My concerns are
around the cumulative effect of all these projects and in particular the traffic movements in and
around Cawston, Salle, Oulton, etc.

| would be most grateful if you will allow me to register an interest and engage with the
Inspector and the examination process.

Regards,

Greg Peck.

Norfolk County Council Cabinet Member for Commercial Services and Asset Management.
County Councillor for Reepham Division, Norfolk County Council.

District Councillor for Eynesford Ward, Broadland District Council.
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